
CPC April 2018 

 

CPC & PI held a joint meeting at the Hutchinson Room in the downtown library on 03/10/18. 
We had a great turn-out considering there was an area work-shop the same day. In attendance 
was: Brenna, Stephanie, Tara, Dusti, Donn F., Carol, & Reed: PI- Donn C., Heidi, John, & Mike.  

The group made 100 packets of AA information for professionals, 40 packets for health care 
workers, 40 packets for clergy and 20 general packets. The packets contain different pamphlets 
from AA. Such as, information on AA, medications & other drugs, AA as a resource guide for 
health professionals, members of clergy ask about AA, if you are a professional and schedules. 
We have quite a few packets left-over and would love to have any AA member distribute to your 
local church or health care professional or anybody in the professional world that comes into 
contact with alcoholics. You can contact me at 541-404-2624 to get packets.  

I have reserved the Hutchinson Room for 06/02/18 12:30pm, (PI is more than welcome to join 
us), agenda will be distribution of packets.  

Thank you (INLAS), 

Brenna  

 

  


